
Report on PPP Meeting held on 1st September 2022 

 

A discussion took place with several representatives holding forth about small 

electrical items and batteries not being collected.  I have not heard of any such 

problems with Wouldham waste collections. 

 

A mobile CCTV unit has been purchased and it is hoped to use this to catch fly 

tippers. 

 

The main item on the agenda was Cllr D Davis ‘enlightening’ us to the charms of 

Regulation 18. 

 

The Borough must have been told by the Housing Minister that we MUST build 

15491 properties by 2040, but thinking about it, we will have a new Minister by the 

weekend, Hey Ho! 

 

Wouldham parish only has one ‘call for site’ within its boundary, there are 300 sites 

in the document.  If you want to look up the information, the numbers are 59791 and 

59792 …. Confused?  Yes, there are 2 entries for the same site, so one gets thrown 

out and we all sigh and forget there are 2.  Unwittingly, we have agreed to the 

second one by default (list last bit is only my thought).  Please let the Clerk have any 

thoughts you may have on Regulation 18 as soon as possible, in writing, so they can 

be added to remarks we have made already. 

 

At the next meeting, Matthew Scott, Police Commissioner, will be in attendance.  

Any questions to be tabled, please pass to the Clerk. 

 

Eddy 

 


